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AHCA Vote Withdrawn, PPACA Remains Intact
By Emily Tonkovich 

On March 24th, the House vote on the Republican’s proposed American Health Care Act (AHCA) was withdrawn, leaving the

PPACA in place. 

While efforts to replace the PPACA have been put on hold, continued action to modify the PPACA through regulatory or legislative    

changes is likely.  However, until any changes become law, it is imperative that employers plan on continuing to comply with the PPACA.

BRSi will continue to monitor this issue and keep clients informed. 
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